
The Term is disappearing rapidly. 
NAPLAN concludes today. The students were well prepared, and

the results will be back soon enough.  
As mentioned, this Term I continue to be amazed by the great

attendance numbers across the school. All years this week were
above 90% which is tremendous and well above the State level of
attendance expected of our students. The boys beat the girls by a

slim margin 92% to 91% this week. Let’s all finish the Term
strongly and be at school every day. 

Well done to Bailey Cook for her selection in the 7s Western Rugby
team. Lots of Western Trials happening at the moment so good

luck to all our students with selections. 
Mrs Hawke is finalising our debating teams, these look like top

outfits, with an excellent mix of students. 
We will keep you informed with a new date for the Closing the Gap

Day at Kennard Park. Unfortunately, the rain came at the wrong
time. 

Have a great week! 
Darryl Thompson 
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Student of the week
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Buzzie Winners
Lachlan 5/6B, Kiah 5/6B, Amelia 2T, Casey 2B, Ebony

5P, Hannah 3/4MB, Alaska 3/4L, Maleak Silver

  Attendance Award: 
River Devinne-Chaffey & Marcus Wilkinson

Teacher Award: Mrs Mason 
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EDISON ROBOT BATTLES
Train your Edison robot, then
race your opponents through
a maze, along a track, or
battle like sumo wrestlers! 

TOONWORLD CARTOONING
Join Toonworld in a
cartooning workshop filled
with creativity and challenges

Bookings Required
(02) 6840 1780
MRL.NS W.GOV.AU/ K IDS

 Tuesday 15 April 
and

Tuesday 22 April

 Thursday 17 April

Ages 5 to 12

Ages 5 to 12

1:30 pm - 3 pm

10:30 am - 11:45 am

WELLINGTON LIBRARY



Draw: Friday, 23 May 2025

Envelopes must be returned to enter the draw!

STEWART HOUSE

CHARITY DRIVE
Stewart House provides essential medical care, confidence-building
activities, and a supportive environment where public school children
in need can reset, thrive, and embrace a brighter future.

Important: 
Online payments ARE NOT an
automatic entry into the draw.

Please return your envelope(s)

to your school with a receipt
number (if paying online) for

entry in the draw. 



At the Dance Academy's new studio location,
164 Percy Street,

 there are vacancies for girls and boys in the 6-8 years
age group for ballet, tap and jazz classes.

Other age group places are very limited but there are a
few.

For Further enquiries or to enrol please phone 0499
686 996, or email

danceacademywellington@outlook.com or call at the
studio Monday-Thursday after 3:45pm 

Thank you 

Dance Academy 






